
 

 

 

 

 

 

     A Fraternal Organization 

 

Re: New Jersey State Elks “Path to Leadership Program” 
 
Dear Educator, Parent, Guardian: 

 You are invited to attend the annual New Jersey State Elks’ Association State-Wide Path to Leadership 
Conference for 6th, 7th and 8th grade students. 

 The Conference will be held on Thursday, February 1, 2024 and is being held at the Ocean Place Resort 
and Spa in Long Branch, NJ. Check-in begins at 8:30AM.  The first program starts at 10AM and Conference 
concludes at 2PM.   

 One of the presenters for this year’s program is Ben Glenn “The Chalkguy.”  He has over 20 years of 
personal development and inspiration and teaches audiences how to look at the bigger picture, become 
respected and learn how to serve others.  He gives powerful motivational speeches on creativity while 
fascinating his audience with his fabulous talent.   

The cost of the conference is $50 per attendee which includes a welcome snack upon arrival, all program 
materials, lunch, conference backpack and more. Teachers, Parents and guardians are welcome and encouraged 
to attend.  We offer CEU credit for teachers attending and “excused absence” letters for the students as needed. 

 To learn more about the conference and see information from last year’s conference you can visit the 
conference website at:  https://sites.google.com/view/njelkspeerleadership. 

 
This year the application is online.  You can access the application by visiting 

https://form.jotform.com/njelksyouthstaff/path or scanning the QR Code on the attached page.  One application 
must be completed for each attendee.  The registration deadline is January 10, 2024. 

 
Please mail payment to NJ State Elks Association Path to Leadership Program PO Box 314, Brielle, NJ 

08730.  If you are paying for both the Peer Leadership Conference and Path to Leadership Conference please 
send separate checks.  Please indicate with the check the students the check is paying for.  Over 550 students 
and advisors attended our last program so, early registration is encouraged. 
 

 We look forward to seeing you in February.  If you should have any questions do not hesitate to contact 
me at email address or phone number shown above.  

 

       Very truly yours, 

        Lisa Rovito 
       Lisa Rovito, NJSEA Chairperson  
       Drug Awareness Committee 
  

Lisa Rovito 
New Jersey State Elks Association 

Drug Awareness Committee Chairperson 
P.O. Box 687  

Landing NJ 07850 
Phone:  201-978-7218 

Email njelksconference@gmail.com 
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February 1, 2024

Ready to Apply?
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